
BRIDGE INSPECTION ON MATTHEWS MILL ROAD
Wednesday, 16 January 2013 12:20

  

Bridge crews are performing a scheduled inspection for the structure over Skaggs Creek (mile
point 1.77) on Matthews Mill Road in Barren County today. Crews will be on site until 2:00 pm
this afternoon. Traffic will be pushed down to one lane during this time and flaggers will be on
site to direct traffic.

  

  

Motorists are advised to use caution and reduce their speed while traveling through this work
zone.
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